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Comments: B"H  I concur with the March 2019 comments of Dick Artley.  The proposal is breaking a number of

laws.  It is disadvantageous to migratory birds, decommissions roads without restoring them to their original

wilderness value, justifies clearcutting where for the needs of ecological stability partial cutting should be done,

does not specify any plan to re-plant with the sane native tree species, and permits the environmentally

destructive and weather-hazardous practice of burning to clear the area.  Needs of local natives are ignored. The

proposal authorizes logging roads that will not only cut, more, across wild areas, which is very bad for wildlife, but

also will cost taxpayers a lot of money, which has not been elucidated in the proposal.  It is a huge project and

will doubtlessly degrade the environment and surrounding ecosystems and thus affect human habitability of this

and adjacent areas.  The project has not bee thought through and is not prudent.  It will cause problems for

wildlife, which impacts the whole country as the ecosystem  of the rest of the areas depend on the stability of the

ecosystem in this large area, and native settlements, environmental quality in the area, thus impacting

environmental quality in surrounding areas as they are interrelated, and place the long-term weather systems at

risk, which can adversely affect the lower 48 states.

 


